
Notebook from the Edinboro bus trip to  
March on Washington for Gay, Lesbian 
and Bi Rights (April 25, 1993) 
The 1993 March on Washington for Gay, Lesbian and Bi Rights was one of the largest civil rights 
demonstrations in United States history, with estimates ranging from 300,000 to 1 million. 
 
In the months before the march, a lot of effort was spent on getting interest in participating in the 
march. One of the major reasons for the start-up of the publication known then as Erie Gay Community 
News (now Erie Gay News) was to encourage participation in the event. 

Many people in the Erie area travelled by car to participate in the historic march, as did a bus chartered 
by the Edinboro Gay Organization (EGO), a student group at Edinboro University in Edinboro PA.   

During the bus ride, a notebook was passed around, and riders were invited to share their thoughts and 
impressions about the event.  Riders were informed the notebook was for Erie Gay [Community] News. 

In the following pages are the comments from riders on the Edinboro bus to the March on Washington 
in 1993. 
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